
   
 

Monday, September 12th, 2022 
2022 PSSA Basketball – Round 6 MPS Vs Minnamurra 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Congratulations to our PSSA Girls Basketball team who won their Round 5 game against Broulee in the PSSA Basketball 
Knockout Competition.  
 

Round 6 of the competition will see Merimbula play a home game against Minnamurra Public School, on Thursday, 
September 15. Parents/caregivers are welcome to attend and must sign in using a QR Code on arrival. If the weather 
is fine our game will be at school and visitors are to sign in at the front office on arrival. If the weather is inclement, we 
will be playing at the Merimbula Basketball Courts at 42 Ocean Drive Merimbula. Transport to the Merimbula 
Basketball Courts will be private transport organised by parents/caregivers. We will announce the venue and any other 
changes on Facebook on Thursday morning, depending on the weather.  
 

Date:  Thursday, September 15, 2022 
Times:                 11:30am – warm up 

                           12:00pm to 1:00pm – match 
Location:  Merimbula Public School 

 

Students will be provided with a school jersey to wear during the game. They are to wear their  sports shorts/skort, 
suitable footwear, and must bring a water bottle. Students with Asthma/Anaphylaxis should also bring their 
Ventolin/EpiPen and current action plans. 
 

All students are expected to comply with the Merimbula Public School Sport Code of Conduct when participating in 
any sporting activities representing the school. If students do not comply with our Code of Conduct, their spot in the 
team may be forfeited. Additionally, if students are on Behaviour Monitoring at the time of the game, they will be 
unable to represent the school. 
 

Could you please sign the permission note below and return it to the office by Wednesday, September 14, 2022.  
 

Regards, 
 

Natalie Donald 
Girls Basketball Coordinator 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PSSA Girls Basketball Permission Note (Please return by Wednesday, September 14, 2022) 
 

Dear Mrs Donald, 
I give permission for my child _________ __________________________________of class ______ to represent 
Merimbula Public School in the 2022 PSSA Knockout Basketball Competition, held at Merimbula Public School on 
Thursday, September 15, 2022, with children warming up from 11.30am, ready to play a 12:00pm game. I understand 
that this game may take place at the Merimbula Basketball Courts, should the weather be inclement. 
 

My child has the following health concerns/allergies: __________________________________________________ 
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 
Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept 
that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I 
confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW 
Health orders. 
 

Name (parent/guardian): Signed:   

Date: Phone:    
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266 
merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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